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First name: David

Last name: Deen

Organization: Connecticut River Valley Chapter of Trout Unlimited

Title: chair

Comments: The Connecticut River Chapter is pleased to submit our comments on the Somerset IRP #53706

prepared by members Jack Widness and David Wein on behalf of the chapter. Our comments are the attachment

to this message. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the IRP. Done right the implementation will

improve the trout fishery in the upper Deerfield River watershed.

 

David Deen


